
 

From the Principal  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Week beginning Tuesday 20 April, 2021 all students K-6 will continue to be enter 
the south site school grounds to line up before going into classes. COVID 
conditions have changed for parent entry into schools please read link below. 

We have had a really positive term 1 and appreciate all the support from our parent 
community in achieving this. I am very grateful to the staff at Oatley PS ensuring 
they had opportunities to connect with parents throughout this term. Our students are 
involved in some amazing programs which started this term and will continue 
throughout this year. 

I wish all the school community a safe and happy Easter break and look forward to 
continuing our partnership next term 

On our website our 2020 Annual Report and our School Improvement Plan for 
2021 – 2024 is now available for parents to read. You will find this under “About 
Our School.” 

Please make sure you have read that our school stream access is changing in the 
holidays and you will need to follow log in guidelines to ensure you have this 
access as Term 2 begins. 

The school website calendar is constantly updated so please check this and any 
notes that are given out to students are found under parent’s page. Also the 
Principal address each week is saved under Newsletter each week on the website. 

Term 2 resumes for students on Tuesday 20 APRIL 2021.  

COVID Advice for families 

Regards 

Debbie Hunter 

Principal 

 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families

